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Good afternoon _

If you have any questions, please let me know.

As far as the question on notice is concerned, my answer is that encouraging responsible
pet ownership, including sensible containment policies and measures and the imposition of
curfews will go a long way reducing the numbers of cats and dogs that are doing damage
to our native small animal and bird populations.

Many thanks for all your assistance.

Tina Lawrence





